
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

           
Wednesday 15th June, 2022 

 

An Exciting Week of Adventures! 
Monday 4th July – Wednesday 6th July 

 
CRC Article 28 – Every child has the right to an education. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged a number of activities and visits for Year 6 pupils who are not attending 
Robinwood on Monday 4th July, Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July. These include:  

 Animal Explorer (an animal handling session provided by Zoolab); 

 A visit to Hackworth Park; 

 An exciting Engineering Day at the UTC South Durham Technical College, in Newton Aycliffe; 

 A visit to Hardwick Park including a fantastic Orienteering Workshop.  
 
We are sure that the children will certainly enjoy these activities.  Although the majority of the costs for these visits have 
been heavily subsidised by our school, there will be some costs for parents and carers to pay.  These include the cost of the 
workshops and the transport to and from school. The total cost for the trips is £12.00.  There may be a further letter sent 
regarding an additional, small amount to be paid once final details have been confirmed.   Payments are to be made via 
Parentpay, by end of day Friday 24th June. So that children are able to attend these visits, we do need payment by the end 
of 24th June so that the bookings can be confirmed.  
 
It is very important that your child arrives to school on time, due to transport needing to leave punctually.   Children will 
return to school for hometime.  
 
Children should wear their full school uniform, including appropriate footwear, as they will be ambassadors for our school 

on the day. We would highly recommend that pupils bring sun cream and a waterproof coat as the British weather is never 
predictable! 
 
Miss Begum is looking forward to joining our pupils on these visits. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
Miss Begum or the School Office.  
  
Please complete the consent form and return it to school by end of day Wednesday 22nd June at the latest.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss. A. Begum   Mrs. L. Boulton 

Year 6 Teacher   Head Teacher  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
I give permission for ____________________________, Class___________________ to attend the ‘Exciting Week of 
Adventures’ on 4th, 5th, 6th July, during school time. 
 
I will pay £12.00 via Parentpay by end of day Friday 24th June. 
 
Signed: ___________________________________  Name: ___________________________ (Parent / Carer) 


